
Parent Survey 2022 – Results 
 
Thank you to all parents who completed our Parent Survey. In addition to the form parents 
were asked to complete by school, many parents also kindly completed the Ofsted 
Parent View survey during the same week. As we are only given a day’s notice, it is 
extremely kind that parents were willing to submit further responses. Included in this 
document are the results from both surveys. If you have left comments requesting a 
response, a member of our leadership team will be in touch. 
 

Respondents: 74 families 
 















 


